
Dear Parents/ Students: 
 
Thank you for your cooperation this morning, as we work through our new COVID-19 
screening procedures.  Please go over the reminders to ensure that you enter the building and 
return textbooks safely and efficiently as possible.  
 
Screening protocol reminders: 
 
1. BEFORE you come to school, access the YORK PUBLIC HEALTH SCHOOL SCREENING 

TOOL to read and review.  
 
2. If you have answered NO to all of the symptoms, then complete the board’s GOOGLE 

FORM SCREENING CONFIRMATION each day you’re coming into school. An email 
confirmation will be sent to your GAPPS email to show staff upon entry.  If you answered 
YES to any of the symptoms listed, please review the next steps described on the YORK 
PUBLIC HEALTH SCHOOL SCREENING TOOL.  

 
3. Show staff upon entry ONE of the following: printed copy of the email response; email 

confirmation on your phone or a screenshot of the confirmation email.  
 

(Email confirmation on your phone)                   (Screenshot of the response showing the date & colour for the day) 

         
 
4. To minimize long lines at the front entrance, consider using the back doors (near the field) 

for entry in the mornings (as there are fewer students using the back).  Also, students may 
be redirected to the back doors. 
 

5. Any student arriving later than 8:30 am, must report to the Main Office for screening 
confirmation before going to the classroom. 

 
Textbook Return 
Students are reminded to bring their Semester 1 textbooks to their Period 1 class on Thursday, 
February 18th (Cohort A) and Friday, February 19th (Cohort B).  Staff will come around to your 
first period classes to pick up the books.  In the inside cover, students should include a Post-it 
that states: the student’s name, student number, teacher name, and course code. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
R. Li 
Principal 
 

https://www.york.ca/wps/wcm/connect/yorkpublic/9e5381ca-ec8b-4df1-8db5-42292f2a35fc/114_School+Screening+Tool_Feb821.pdf?MOD=AJPERES&CVID=nu814T4
https://www.york.ca/wps/wcm/connect/yorkpublic/9e5381ca-ec8b-4df1-8db5-42292f2a35fc/114_School+Screening+Tool_Feb821.pdf?MOD=AJPERES&CVID=nu814T4
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedNWLgRdQKVfNqT4gwYrq0PEJqj2vnOL5GHqfopjwnakC-0g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedNWLgRdQKVfNqT4gwYrq0PEJqj2vnOL5GHqfopjwnakC-0g/viewform
https://www.york.ca/wps/wcm/connect/yorkpublic/9e5381ca-ec8b-4df1-8db5-42292f2a35fc/114_School+Screening+Tool_Feb821.pdf?MOD=AJPERES&CVID=nu814T4
https://www.york.ca/wps/wcm/connect/yorkpublic/9e5381ca-ec8b-4df1-8db5-42292f2a35fc/114_School+Screening+Tool_Feb821.pdf?MOD=AJPERES&CVID=nu814T4

